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Body:

I agree.To:	David Marwell/ARRBcc:	 From:	Tom Samoluk/ARRBDate:	09/12/97 04:14:37 

PMSubject:	Monthly Progress Letter to House Government Reform and Oversight CommitteeDavid:I am 

sorting through the various e-mails I have received to incorporate into our next letter.  There is some 

sentiment that we should wait until after the Board meeting on Wed., Sept. 17 to send the letter to allow us to 

include what the Board does that day.  As you will recall, our last letter was dated August 12.  Assuming no 

one is tracking our letter that closely at the Committee, I think if we got this letter out by the 19th it would be 

okay.  Any thoughts?Tom 
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